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January 14, 2021 

6:30 pm-7:30 pm 

 

Are you interested in enrolling your child in 
the Home Learners Program at Hume Park for 
the 2021-2022 school year?   

We invite you to join us for a virtual Parent/Guardian Information 
Session on January 14, 2021 via Microsoft Teams. Join our Home 
Learning Program District and School Staff and learn about the 
program, including curriculum expectations, instructional 
practices, philosophy, the registration process and parent 
involvement.  

Registration for the program begins on January 18, 2021 at 9:00 
am and closes February 12 at 4:00pm 

For more information and for the registration link, please visit our 
website: 

https://newwestschools.ca/programs-services/programs-of-
choice/home-learners-program/ 

 

Via Microsoft Teams: 
 

Click here to join the meeting  
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